
Subject: Correction to Daily Independent article 
Date: Sunday, August 12, 2007 9:49 PM 
From: DeMay  
To: <tmulvihill@iwvwd.com> 
Conversation: Correction to Daily Independent article 
 
Dear Mr. Mulvihill and Water District Board of Directors, 
 
There is a long article in the August 11-12 Daily Independent with my name on it.  
In the second column, it attributes a statement to me that I have not made at any 
time:  "I believe the Water District's hydrology data is incorrect."   
 
As you surely know from having read my letters to you, I do believe that the 
hydrology information included in the draft mitigated negative declaration is 
INCOMPLETE and in one case misleading.  And it's clear that I believe the draft 
should be replaced by something more complete.   
 
Meanwhile, I also appreciate the willingness of the Water District Board to accept 
comments and questions beyond the time available during the comment period at 
the hearing on July 9th.  I know from inquiring at the District office that you are 
still in the process of responding to questions and comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
Annette DeMay 
 


